
Chestnut Street Baptist Church 

Announcements for Sunday, August 3, 2025 

  

Central Asia Mission Trip 

Our team of four is fully funded, thanks to you and many others! Remember the list of items on 
our friend’s “wish list” that is on the table in the foyer. If you wish to help with one or more of 
these items, please check the item(s) off or initial next to the item(s) on the Master List so we 
will know what is left. Our VBS offering for this year is going to help with this, too. What we also 
really need right now is prayer, both for the preparation of the team and the ministry of our 
friends in Central Asia. 

Update on the Building Projects 

As you can tell, we are right in the middle of painting the outside of the building and refinishing 
the walls in the Fellowship Hall. We are 2/3 to 3/4 of the way finished on the outside painting. 
This should be completed in the next week or so. Pray for the Building and Grounds Team as 
they navigate this big project. 

Also, the wainscoting is being installed in the Fellowship Hall. If you might be able to help with 
this project, talk with Lee and Donna Bivens who have been spearheading this phase of the 
work. There will be baseboard to paint and more. 

CWU  Prayer Walk 

After the service, come be a part of a walk around the University campus. Please join Pastor 
Jeremy and others to pray for students, faculty, and staff for the coming semester. 

Vacation Bible School Report 

Magnified VBS went so well this week! We had 55 kids enrolled with an average of 45 attending 
each night. We had 43 volunteers, including some praying off site each day! The ladies in the 
kitchen prepared food for about 100 people every night this week! What an amazing way to 
bless families in our community! God has been magnified as we studied some of His 
characteristics. He sees us, cares about us, loves us, forgives us, and keeps His promises. 
Keep praying that the children who heard the gospel this week will respond to it and that those 
who have accepted it will grow in the knowledge of Christ. Thank you for your prayers, support, 
donations! Thank you, Stacia and Lydia for giving such great leadership! 

Men’s Breakfast Saturday 

Saturday, August 9, at 8:00 a.m. is our next Men’s Breakfast. Join us, guys, for a good meal, 
good fellowship, and encouragement from the Scriptures. 


